
Agreed minutes 29/05/25 

1. Reports and classes for next year to go to parents in mid-June. 

2. Funky Kids shows to take place evenings of Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th June. 

3. School tours in June – all dates on website for upcoming activities. 

4. Board of Management annual reviews of Anti-Bullying Policy and Child 

Safeguarding Statement completed. 

5. Thank you to the Parents’ Association for all their help in making the sponsored walk 

and First Holy Communion days such a huge success. They will also help at the 

Funky Kids shows and incoming Junior Infant visit. 

6. Bí Cineálta policy ratified for next September. 






